
 
 

 
Notice 

Date: 11/04/2023 

 

 

 

All the students are hereby informed that the last date for 

applying to job-oriented certificate courses has been 

extended up to 18th April, 2023. Interested students can 

enroll in the certificate courses through our college 

website: www.asutoshcollege.in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice-Principal 

http://www.asutoshcollege.in/

